
 

9
th

 November 2018 

Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

After a lovely half term, the children have settled back well into school life. We have 

been busy making poppies and learning about Remembrance Sunday. It was 

wonderful to see each child lay their poppy in a church display during our own 

remembrance service. During the service, children sang and listened to older 

children’s war poetry.  

 

Another important event, which happened this week, was Bonfire night. The children 

learnt about Guy Fawkes and why we have fireworks as part of the remembrance of 

the gunpowder plot. The children’s responses were amazing to this learning. They 

talked about how Guy Fawkes and his friends needed to use their ‘ruby powers’. The 

children then made their own safety posters and Gunpowder plot poem posters.  

In English, we have continued our non-chronological reports and the children are 

understand why we have different sub headings and how that helps the reader find 

facts in the text.  

In Maths, we have been applying our place value knowledge to measuring with 

rulers and tape measures.  

Next Week: 

We will be learning more about the world’s continents and trying to understand the 

classification of different animals. We will also be preparing to make our scrapbooks 

about our own lives.     


